

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Headteacher: Miss M Ryan

November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 and 11 Rewards Trip

We are delighted to be able to invite your child on a rewards trip to 'Winter Wonderland' in Hyde Park, London.

Your child has been invited based on their excellent punctuality, attitude to learning and behaviour for learning. Please do congratulate your child.

The trip will take place on Tuesday 6th December 2022. The coaches will depart Notley High at 3:30pm and return to Notley High at approximately 11:30pm.

The cost of the trip is £25 which covers the cost of the entry fee and coach travel to and from Hyde Park. Please complete this payment on Parent Pay by Wednesday 16th November. Students should bring spending money for food as well as the stalls at the fair.

We are really pleased to be able to reward so many of our students for their hard work over this first term. We hope that as many of our students that have been selected are able to attend. The Year 10 and 11 tutors, Year 10 and 11 RSL's and the Pastoral team cannot wait to see them enjoying the festivities.

Yours sincerely

Dran	A. Homestan	
Mrs R Swan	Mr A Harrington	
Raising Standard Leaders, Year 10 and Year 11		
Please return to Mr Harrington or Mrs Swan and make payment of £25 on ParentPay by Wednesday 16 th November.		
Name		Tutor Group
☐ I give permission	for my son/daughter to attend th	e Winter Wonderland Trip on Tuesday

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form, Notley Road, Braintree, Essex CM7 1WY to 01376 556300 e enquiries@notleyhigh.com www.notleyhigh.com















